
 

     ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Friday, November 15, 2024 

We acknowledge the Lekwungen-speaking peoples of the Esquimalt and Songhees First Nations on whose  

traditional territories we live, learn, and do our work.                      

 

JUNIOR GIRLS VOLLEYBALL PLAYERS 
Please return your jerseys to Mr. Phillips as soon as possible. 
 

EUROPE TRIP 2026 
Are you in grade 9, 10, 11? Would you like to travel to Ireland, England and France next school 
year? If so, please come to an important information meeting in room 226 at lunch on Tuesday 
November 19. If you cannot make it, please see Mme Morrison in room 226 for more 
information. 
 

HAND ANATOMY COURSE 
Students who showed an interest in the Hand Anatomy course with Mr. Young will be contacted 
later next week - sorry for the delay 
 


